UPF-Brazil's Peace Road of Recanto das Emas, with participation of 500 people
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Brasilia, Brazil -- On October 26 UPF-Brazil sponsored the Peace Road of Recanto das Emas, with the
participation of 500 people. The peace walk had a course of three kilometers.

Peace Road was attended by the mayor of Recanto das Emas and the representative of the federal deputy,
Celina Le&o, as well as several Ambassadors for Peace from Brasilia. Pastor Wallison Delano gave a
speech about the value of the family. The walk also served to emphasize the fight against violence against
women in harmony with the government's Pink October campaign.

The event was broadcast on TV Globo.



